
Frequently Asked Questions 
HOW MUCH DOES IT COST TO REGISTER FOR HILL DAY AT HOME?  
Registration for Hill Day at Home is free. However, attendees are responsible for their travel to and 
accommodations in Washington, D.C.   

I TRIED TO REGISTER AND WAS PUT ON A WAITLIST, WHAT COMES NEXT?  
While we will work to accommodate everyone interested in attending Hill Day 2024, space is limited. If 
you are prompted to join a wait list, the National Council will be in touch regarding next steps. As space 
becomes available, you will be notified.   

WHO SCHEDULES MY MEETINGS WITH ELECTED OFFICIALS?   
Upon successfully registering, meetings will be scheduled on your behalf. You’ll be provided a tentative 
Hill Day meeting schedule a week prior to the event, with a confirmed meeting schedule provided at the 
start of Hill Day.  

CAN HILL DAY AND PUBLIC POLICY INSTITUTE ACCOMMODATE ADA REQUESTS?  
Yes! If you have specific ADA accommodation requests for either Hill Day or the Public Policy Institute, 
you can submit them directly to us through the registration process. Any concerns about ADA 
accommodations can be emailed directly to Conference@TheNationalCouncil.org.    

I CAN’T MAKE IT TO HILL DAY. HOW CAN I SUPPORT THIS EVENT?  
You can show your support for mental health and substance use care advocacy and the Hill Day legislative 
asks at any time by signing up for National Council Advocacy Alerts and urging your elected officials to 
take action on key legislation. Signing up for alerts will ensure you get notified when key advocacy 
opportunities come up for you to contact your legislators.  

I HAVE A QUESTION OR CONCERN NOT LISTED ABOVE.  
We are here to help! If the answer to your question is not addressed in these FAQs, email us! For 
registration- or housing-related concerns, please reach out directly to 
Conference@TheNationalCouncil.org; for policy or advocacy, please reach out to 
Policy@TheNationalCouncil.org.  
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